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May 21, 2014 
 

 
 

Dear Family, 

 

Hope everyone gets a chance to support Aunt Pam Gaarder and the family in some way. Here is a recap 

on what is happening starting tomorrow: 

 

Thursday 8pm - Prayer Vigil at the Herstein's house 

 

Herstein's Address 

 

12303 Rustic Hill Drive 

Bowie, MD 20715 

 

Friday 6:30pm - 8pm - Viewing at Chambers Funeral Home There will be an open casket viewing this 

Friday from 6:30pm to 8pm at the Chambers Funeral Home in Riverdale. All are welcome to offer prayer 

and love. We welcome members who'd like to bring flowers, single or a bouquet. 

 

Chambers Funeral Home 

5801 Cleveland Ave 

Riverdale Park, MD 20737 

 

Saturday 6pm - Seonghwa Ceremony at New Hope Academy This special evening will include song, 

prayer, Pam's biography reading, photo slideshow, testimonies, and more. It's a time to reflect on all the 

positive ways she has affected each of our lives, and to share those memories with each other. 



 

Reception to follow. Refreshments will be provided. 

 

CLOTHING: Wear whatever you feel is appropriate for this occasion, lighter colors recommended. 

(Traditional Seunghwa attire of wearing white not required.) 

 

You may RSVP on Facebook: 

 

www.facebook.com/events/285539181623747 

 

Donations 

 

Your donations to support the family are greatly appreciated. You may donate online by clicking here: 

 

Pam Gaarder Memorial Fund: www.youcaring.com/medical-fundraiser/celebrating-the-life-of-

pamela-gaarder/180770 

 

Checks can be given at any of these events above. Please make them out to Liana Rodrigues. 

 

God Bless you and your family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Miilhan 

 

 

 

 


